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From: Frances Nicotra <fnicotra@fnesglaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 9:31 PM
To: Comments Mailbox
Subject: [External]Wrongfully convicted Defendants

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Judiciary organization. Do not click links or open

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
To The Honorable Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.:

Thanking Your Honor for passing this request onto members of the New Jersey Bar.

| have read the documents and comment quite simply as follows: If my client has information that exonerates
a person wrongfully convicted of so much as a municipal ordinance and it calls into question the
confidentiality of the sacred relationship between attorney and client, the balance weighs heavily in favor of
coming forward and disclosing the information. As attorneys, we are the beacons for doing what is right and
just. If we don't hold firm as an example for others, who will?

Thank you again for sending the request for comment.
Respectfully submitted,

Frances Nicotra, Esq.
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